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March 8, 1993

Ms. Ann Alspaugh 
1700 Drury Lane 
Oklahoma City, OK 73116
Dear Ms. Alspaugh:
Thank you for your recent invitations to events in Aspen and 
Oklahoma City. I appreciate your thoughtfulness and am impressed 
by the number of public service projects you are involved in. I 
congratulate you on all your good work.
My schedule is generally made up about a year in advance, with 
allowances made for local community meetings and trips to 
Washington. I am sorry I will not be able to join you at any of 
the events you are involved in. I certainly want to wish you 
success in all your endeavors.
Best wishes.

Principal Chief
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